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Hello family. Korea pilgrimage extension. Ring Next Spring.
Last Week Today. HJ Global News. Blessing registration
deadline.

News

Going to Korea? Extend your pilgrimage by
2 days!

There is still space to join the pilgrimage! Now you can stay through April 16,
which includes accommodation, transportation and some meals in Korea, as well as
a tour of the Cheon Won Gung Cheon Il Sanctum. The Blessing group can also join
these two extended days.



extend my stay

Want a Ring by Next Spring?

Calling all 18+ singles to join the Ring Next Spring Workshop in
Korea April 10-16! Check out President Dunkley's message.



Single and over 18 years old? Join us in Korea next month for an epic workshop for
young people who want to dedicate their lives to Heavenly Parent and go to the

Blessing in the future.

learn more

New Last Week Today Episode



HJ Global News

News on the global movement and messages from True Parents.



March 22: Deadline to Register for the HJ
Cosmic Blessing

All steps of the Blessing application must be completed by March 22. This includes
Blessing confirmation and the offering. This is the deadline for singles. Please
complete your application through the HJ Blessing Guide.



register for the Blessing

























